
 

 

 

Notice Date:  October 1, 2023 
To:   CareSource Arkansas PASSE Providers 
From:   CareSource PASSE  
Subject:  Versant Health 2024 Vision Policy Update  
 
 
Summary 
CareSource has partnered with Versant Health to cover Vision Services for our Arkansas Medicaid 
members.  
 
Our goal is to keep you informed with timely information about our Vision Services updates and 
changes. As changes occur and as needs arise, we issue network notifications to our providers.  
 
This notification is intended to provide you notification of changes to the policies listed below. The 
policies can be accessed via Versant Health's website, under clinical policies.    
 
Policies 
 
Policy Name Plans Effective Date 

1309 Medically Necessary Contact 
Lens 

Arkansas PASSE 01/01/2024 
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https://superiorvision.com/legal/

